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           13th December 2018 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Christmas end of term service 
 

Thank you to all who came to watch “Cedarbank Sings” at Livingston Shopping centre last week!  We so 

appreciated your support as we sang, danced and played music and raised money for our fantastic school. 

 

It is with pleasure I now write to invite you to our final event of 2018 - the Christmas end of term service. 

 

The service takes place on Thursday 20
th

 December from 10-11am.  Our friends at the Baptist Church, 

situated next door to Cedarbank, have again extended a welcome to us and we are grateful to use the church 

building for this event. 

 

If you intend to come along, please phone the school office so we are able to gauge numbers prior to the 

event. 

 

As always, thanks for your support and encouragement as we work together. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Alison Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 
 

             @CedarbankSchool    


